
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Public Works Committee/Rapid City Council 
 
FROM:  Karl Merbach, Superintendent   
 
SUBJECT:  Yardwaste Compost Sale- March & April 2014 
 
CC:  Terry Wolterstorff 
 
DATE:  February 4, 2014 
 
 
With the snow and unseasonal weather this past fall, many residents did not have an opportunity 
to obtain late season compost for their gardens & flower beds.  Because of this, we are have 
processed and have available a significant supply of 3/8” yardwaste compost. The Solid Waste 
Staff is requesting approval to hold a promotion in March and April for a compost sale where the 
3/8 yardwaste would be half price or $10/ton.  This would help us both move the existing 
stockpile and help promote compost to the community.   
 
This price is established in the Solid Waste rate resolution, therefore requires City Council 
approval for this change.   We are starting our spring information program, including clean up 
week and would like to include this in the information in our promotions. 
 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
Public Works Department 

Solid Waste Division 
300 Sixth Street 

Rapid City, SD  57701-2724 
Telephone:  (605) 355-3496     FAX:  (605) 355-3092 

Email:  karl.merbach@rcgov.org 
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